HB 1230

(Initiatives)

Leave the Citizens initiative process alone!

You should be adding wording to this bill to charge those in government who violate the Federal
Hatch Act and ND Corrupt Practices Act.

Many in the ND government have violated both of these laws opposing a citizen’s initiative
which is in violation of Federal and State laws. You cannot even use you title or resources
to support or oppose an initiative. Looks like we are going to have to file legal action on

You all should be helping the people get involved in the government instead of punishing those
who do the initiative process because their legislators are failing the people.

It is Unconstitutional to restrict or hinder the initiative process in any way! This will be



